
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INFORMATION SHARING REPORT 
May 31, 2022 

 

Welcome: 
 
Kimberly Smith, Police Records Specialist, is 
happy to share the birth of her first grandchild. 
Noelani Grace was born 
on May 5 and was 5lbs. 
4oz. and 18 in. long.  

 
 
Please help us to welcome Jeremiah Ezra to the Richardson 
family. Matt and Samantha welcomed him to the world May 
18, weighing in at 8 lbs and 21 inches. 
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The Suncoast Campaign for Grade-level Reading has 
started a This Book is Cool! program wherein 
eligible children can receive 20 free books to 
encourage reading over the summer.  
 
The Suncoast Campaign for Grade-Level Reading 
(SCGLR) is excited to welcome back our 10-week 
“THIS BOOK IS COOL!” (TBIC!) summer reading 
program! This FREE summer adventure is designed 
to engage the minds of students who will be PreK – 
Grade 3 students in the fall of 2022 and encourage 
their continued learning through reading. 
 
To qualify for “THIS BOOK IS COOL!”, your child must be: 
  • A resident of Charlotte, DeSoto, Hardee, Manatee, or Sarasota counties 
  • Entering grades PreK to 3rd grade 
  • Enrolled at a Title I school OR eligible for free/reduced lunch OR from a family 
that demonstrates need 
https://www.gradelevelreadingsuncoast.net/  
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